
I am writing to express my concern for the health insurance amendment (Medicare funding for certain types
of abortion.)
There are many reasons why this amendment is a bad idea. 
Allowing Australians to choose whether a child should live or die based on it's gender is a disgrace. Every
human being should have the right to choose whether they live or die. Unborn babies, although unable to
speak up for their rights, are no exception. 
To think that people could receive Medicare benefits because they have chosen to abort their unborn baby
due to it being the wrong gender is appalling. 
Thank you for taking the time to read my thoughts & opinions. 
This matter deeply grieves my heart.
Regards, 
Emily Hunter




